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Dear Sirs,

I would like the review to consider the existing regulations regarding fox hunting in
 Scotland. There seems to be a number of loopholes whereby hunters can inflict a
 brutal death for foxes as they are being attacked by a pack of dogs and not flushed
 out to be shot. No animal should face such cruelty, we live in a modern day society
 and this behaviour belongs in the 18th century.

Can you please tighten the existing legislation as the current laws in Scotland are
 being exploited. Please look at the Hunting Act 2004 England and Wales which has
 stricter regulations.

Regards
Rachel Watt
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